

Friday 25th April 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

The Appointment of the Executive Headteacher Weavers' Federation

Following a rigorous selection process and interviews on the 23rd and 24th April, the Governing Body of the Weavers' Federation is delighted to announce the appointment of our new Executive Headteacher, Mr Kabir Miah who will take up this post from 1st January 2026. Mr K Miah is currently Head of Swanlea School.

I am confident that you will support Mr K Miah as Executive Headteacher as he leads the Federation into a new and exciting future.

Yours faithfully,

Sophie Fanning-Tichborne

Chair of the Weavers' Federation

